
HARC Advocacy Subcommittee Meeting  
Tuesday, October 4, 2022, 10:00 am 
La Madelaine, King Street  
 
Present: Michael Hobbs, Gail Rothrock, Martha Raymond 
 
Public: no public attendees 
 
Recent project review:  
Samuel Madden Homes - report from recent public meeting, review of letter from residents supporting 
new project, discussed staying involved with planning process (Feb. 7th planning meeting and Feb. 25th 
council meeting).  
 
New project:  
Open Space Amendment - discussion of the Open Space Committee’s potential amendment re: above-
grade open space.  
 
Next meeting: November 8th 
 
 


